
Local & area employers will be attending our annual Job Fair on Thursday, April 14th.  

These are employers with real jobs.  If you are a graduating senior, or someone looking for a 

job, mark your calendar now and plan to attend one of the county’s most premier job fairs. 

 

In order to help you prepare for the Job Fair and to help you maximize the benefits available to 

you that day, we invite you to a workshop where you can learn tips and pointers for success-

fully navigating the Job Fair. 

 

THE 

OFFICE OF CAREER & INTERNSHIP SERVICES 

“Your Portal To Career Success” 
 

PRESENTS 

“GETTING READY FOR THE JOB FAIR” 
A career workshop available for your job search! 

 

WHEN: Tuesday, April 5th, 2011         TIME:  11:00 a.m.—12 Noon 

 

WHERE:    SUNY Orange                 ROOM:  Kaplan Building-Room 210 

               NEWBURGH CAMPUS                               

  5 Washington Center, Newburgh, NY 12550 

 

Workshops are open to all students, alumni, and community members at no charge. 

 

For additional information, please call (845) 341-4444 or check our website at 

www.sunyorange.edu/careers 
 

 


